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From: Sac State Chemistry Club [chemistryclub@csus.edu]
Sent: Thursday, February 06, 2014 11:05 AM
Subject: Chemistry Club Meeting Overview

Chemistry Club Meeting 

2/4/14 

            A club bowling night at Country Club Lanes has been planned for possibly 
Thursday February  20th at 7:30 pm. An exact date and time will be set soon. 
We would like to see you come out for a fun        night of socializing and 
bowling! 

  

   Keck will be coming to talk to us and some of the other science 
organizations on campus on March 18th at 5:30pm. This is something you 
don’t want to miss! 
  
  The chemistry club will be hosting 5th graders from Merryhill School on 
Friday April 25th from 10:30 to 12pm. If you were with the club last spring 
semester these are the same 4th graders we hosted but are now returning as 
5th graders. We will be doing Glow by Glow Chemistry experiments with the 
students. 
  
  Another activity we are in the middle of planning is a joint tour with the 
Chico State chemistry club of AMPAC fine chemicals. Tentative dates are either 
Friday April 11th or April 18th. 
  
  Our next general meeting will be February 18th at 5:30pm in SQU 542. 
Hope to see you there! 

 

   
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